
 

 

 

 

 

August 2nd, 2022 

Supervisor Joe Baca, Jr. Welcomed Muscoy Elementary 

School Students Back to School with a Backpack Giveaway  

Muscoy, CA.- On the morning of August 1st, Muscoy Elementary School 

Students were welcomed back to their first day of school with a backpack 

giveaway from Supervisor Joe Baca, Jr. and other community partners. The 

backpacks were full of school supplies, hygiene kits, t-shirts, socks, books, 

and more for all the students. San Bernardino County Fire and Sheriff, and 

California Highway Patrol brought their cars and K-9 Units out to have the 

children interact with them. 

“Seeing the smiles on these children’s faces yesterday as they were 

receiving some of these everyday life essentials was truly priceless. 

Assisting these underserved children in our community is the least we can 

do to encourage them to come to school every day prepared and ready to 

learn. This day would not be possible without the assistance of Medline, 

California Highway Patrol, San Bernardino County Fire, Sherriff, and 

Probation Department, Code Enforcement, Department of Public Health and 

Behavioral Health, and San Bernadino County Children’s Fund for supplying 

these children with items that are necessary to assist them with their 

educational journey through the new school year.” -Supervisor Joe Baca, Jr. 
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